
Company  Fined  $35K  for  OHS
Violations

An employer was fined $35K for Safety Act violations. Although
the  press  release  doesn’t  say  what  happened  or  what  the
violations were, it notes that employers must have an OHS
program that’s ‘current and relevant to the potential hazards
at their worksite, including hazardous substances’ [North West
Company LP, Govt. Press Release, Jan. 28, 2019].

https://ohsinsider.com/company-fined-35k-for-ohs-violations/
https://ohsinsider.com/company-fined-35k-for-ohs-violations/
http://www.wscc.nt.ca/news/media-release-north-west-company-lp-sentenced-offences-under-northwest-territories-safety-act

